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Due to the continuing Covid-19 pandemic, the Quilt Guild is doing a monthly education meeting 
via Zoom, until we can meet together again. 
 
Call to Order:   
Guild president, Jeannette Hanson, called the meeting to order at 7:00 PM.   
 
Education: 
Jeannette introduced Leann Winder for our education meeting on how to make an Origami Bag. 
 
If you wanted to make one along with her you needed: 
Sew two 12 inch blocks, right sides together with a 1/4 inch seam around the outside edges, 
leave a 2 inch opening to turn, trim corners and turn right side out and press, a couple of pins, a 
small ruler for measuring 6 inches and if you want to make notes a pencil and note paper. 
 
Leann presented the different steps to make the bag. 
 
For a tutorial go to Pinterest and look for Origami Pouch Tutorial 
 

 
Picture taken from Pinterest website 

 
Thanks Leann and Jeannette for the presentation. 
 
Meeting was adjourned. 


